
 

EMALAHLENI LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

NOTICE – WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION 

This serves to inform the Community of Kwa-Guqa new extensions (Ezinambeni) about the 
water supply interruptions scheduled as follows: Tuesday the 23th of July 2024 from 8:00 up 
to Wednesday the 24th July 2024 at 18:00 due to the works that must be carried out at point E 
feeder reservoir to Kwa-Guqa new extensions 

The works to be carried out includes amongst others the following activities: 

• Installation of isolation valves, air valves, non- return valves,  
• Repairing of water leaks, 
• Interconnection works, 
• Testing and commissioning of the system. 

We therefore, advise communities and businesses to fill up their onsite water storage facilities 
during this period and use water sparingly during the water rationing. Water tankers will only 
be available at strategic areas such as Schools and Clinics.  

The affected areas are as follows: 
WATER 
AVAILIBILITY 

AREAS AFFECTED 

No supply v The Whole Kwa-Guqa ext. New extenstions Excluding 
Sinqobile (Vosman) 

Consumers are kindly requested to utilize water sparingly during this time whilst the 
municipality is trying to stabilize the system. It should be noted that opening times do not 
necessarily mean water restoration. The municipality  hereby apologise for any convinience 
this may have caused.  

For any further communication please contact the municipality on the following contact 
numbers during office hours (013) 690 6911 or (013) 690 6963/6949 or the Call Centre on 
(013) 690 6222/333/444   

 
Your co-operation and patience are highly appreciated.  
 
 
__________________ 
 HS MAYISELA 
 MUNICIPAL MANAGER 


